
February 19, 2023 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 A reminder that there is no school for students on Monday February 20th for teachers 
and staff training day. Students return on Tuesday February 21 at 7:10 am. It will be 
an even day periods 2,4,6, and 8 

 We appreciate your assistance in getting your student to school and on time. 
Attendance is integral to your student’s success. Also, habitual tardiness to first block 
or any class adds up and will negatively affect a student’s grade and performance 

 Congratulations to students Kersey Davis, Owen McCourt, Hana Begovic, and Emillja 
Vanovac for earning entry into the State of the Digital High Schools Exhibition at SPC 
Seminole 

 Congratulations to our girls Tennis Team as they went undefeated last week 
defeating Pinellas Park and Clearwater High Schools. The girls blanked Clearwater 7-
0 

 Congratulations to our JROTC program for their outstanding showing at this 
weekend’s 22 team Drill Meet. Jasmin Taylor and Victoria Leon took first place in 
Dual Female division 

 Congratulations to our varsity baseball team for their two victories over Lennard and 
Hillsborough High Schools in their pre-season tournament 

 Schedules for all spring sports that are now in full swing can be viewed on our 
school’s website 

o Tickets for events are available on gofan.co 
 Seniors and their families – graduation is fast approaching as the class of 2023 will 

graduate on Monday May 15, 730 am at Tropicana Field. Please check your student’s 
Senior Canvas page for announcements, dates, and other valuable information 

o Student should check their name in Portal for accuracy – as we will pull those 
names directly from portal to print our graduation ceremony brochure. 
Students will also be able to check their names for accuracy this week as we 
will have the names posted and printed outside our media center 

 If you do not preorder your yearbook by March 10th, there is no guarantee you will 
be able to get one. Yearbooks can be purchased on Balfour.com for $90 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

 


